Zoning Division
Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Department of Urban Development
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Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

Adrienne M. Didonato March 24, 1998
87 Skylark Road
Portland, ME 04103

RE: 87 Skylark Road - 347-D-1t0o 3 & 349-H-9,10: R-3 zone
Dear Ms. Didonato,

On January 27, 1998 1 sent you a notice about the illegal business that is being run from the above property in a
residential. Although I have had several calls from you and then one call from a lawyer who was going to get
back to me concerning the matter, it has been three weeks and I still have not heard a time table as to when this
business is being relocated. A recent inspection by our Code Enforcement Officer shows that no change has
occurred on site.

It will be necessary to immediately discontinue this use. Our inspector will be reinspecting the property within
10 days (April 3, 1998) letter to check for compliance. Please remember that as pointed out in my first letter,
the illegal commercial structure will also need to be removed. If the illegal use has not discontinued within that
time, this matter will be turned over to our Corporation Counsel for legal action.

Very Truly Yours,
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Mérge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

ee: Mark Adelson, Housing & Neighborhood Services
Linda Pinard, Manager's Office
Kevin Carroll; Code Enforcement Officer
Mike Nugent, Housing & Neighborhood Services (3
Corporation Counsel ey
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